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Posting Notes/Documents Prepared by the Departments/Academic Staff on Social Media with
the Official Logo of the University
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It has been noticed that discussions done by a certain group using the notes/documents prepared by
the departments/academic staff, with the official logo of the university, are circulating through social
networks. I believe that you understand that it is unethical and illegal to use such documents without
proper permission. Peer-learning must be admired, yet it is your responsibility to carry out such
activities in a formal and legal manner. I kindly request you to remove such notes/documents if you
are knowingly or unknowingly involved in such a process. We believe that such actions socialize
negative ideas regarding the teaching-learning process of the faculty. -
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